Hello,

What a busy month we had? Colleen had been busy traveling to National Convention and around the state of SD. We had the pleasure of hosting National President Brenda Bryant for two days in August. They dined at the Silver Spur in Fort Pierre. The South Dakota Auxiliary members present toured the capital building/grounds and toured the Historic Farr House.

Please get signed up for Fall Counsel/Homecoming in Oacoma at Cedar Shores. The dates are September 27th and 28th. This a great time to learn and ask any questions that you may have. Make sure to follow updates about our VFW Auxiliary at the two websites below:

https://vfwsd.org/

https://www.facebook.com/groups/995626634380780

Have a wonderful month and hope to see many of you at Fall Take care,

Dani Bolte

Department Historian/Public Relations